
October 2016 

Mundy Road Elementary 

Parent Advisory Council 

WELCOME TO PAC 

 

The Mundy Road Parent Advisory Council is comprised of      

parent volunteers working together to provide funding and     

initiatives to enrich our students educational experience. We 

work in conjunction with the support of Principal Rob Wright 

and the teachers of Mundy Road Elementary. We fundraise 

throughout the school year, in order to provide funding     

towards literacy and nutrition programs. We also subsidize 

costs for field trips, cultural, and educational activities for our 

students.  

Parents and guardians of Mundy Road students are by     

definition PAC members and are always welcome to attend 

our meetings. Please consult our PAC bulletin board and 

website for more    information on dates and times as well as 

past minutes and our updated constitution. 

It has been my pleasure to serve as PAC chair for the past 

year and am very thankful to the Mundy Road parent     

community for their commitment to working together        

towards a common goal benefiting all of our students. 

Wishing you all the best this school year. Should you have     

comments or suggestions I can be reached vial email at            

ryandger@gmail.com. 

Ryan Robinson 2016-2017 Mundy Road PAC Chair 

 

POINTS OF 
INTEREST 

 FundScript  

 Upcoming Events 

 Sports Day/Terry 

Fox Run 

mailto:ryandger@gmail.com


Upcoming PAC 

Events 
 
Hot Lunch  Days 

Oct. 20-Subway 

Nov. 4-sushi, Nov. 25-pizza 

Popcorn Day 

Nov. 15 

  

 FundScrip gift card      

program,  October school 

group purchase 

 October 28                     

Holloween Dance 

 RCMP school visit           

(to be announced)                

Halloween Safety Tips 

 Autumn Clothing Drive 

 Celebration for Mundy 

Road’s new school logo 

 December 9                 

Annual Christmas Market 

FUNDSCRIPT GIFT CARD PROGRAM 

Smart boards (interactive whiteboards) for every classroom, sports 

skill  development, field trips, cultural events, playground        

equipment,  nutrition fund, library fund and others!  

FundScript is a simple and 

easy way for our PAC to earn 

funds. You purchase gift cards 

(GC’s) for your everyday use     

(i.e. groceries, gas,                 

entertainment). There are over 

150 retailers to choose from. A 

percentage of your purchase 

will be given to the  Mundy 

Road PAC.  

Our goal is to raise money to    

purchase/go towards various 

items that may include library 

books, after school programs, 

emergency preparedness items 

and/or technology tools to as-

sist our teachers and our kids 

in their learning experience/

education. 

See registration details on the 

Mundy Road PAC website     

http://www.sd43.bc.ca/school/

mundyroad/Parents/PAC/

Pages/default.aspx .  

PAC FUNDS HELP RAISE FUNDS FOR... 

http://www.sd43.bc.ca/school/mundyroad/Parents/PAC/Pages/default.aspx
http://www.sd43.bc.ca/school/mundyroad/Parents/PAC/Pages/default.aspx
http://www.sd43.bc.ca/school/mundyroad/Parents/PAC/Pages/default.aspx


Autumn sunshine greeted Sports Day revelers draped in 

red and white paying tribute to Canada’s 150th birthday. 

Students, teachers, and             

volunteers kept enthusiasm high 

well into the afternoon as         

Sports Day evolved into the Terry 

Fox Run keeping Terry’s fight alive 

with the next generation. 

 

 

Thank you to all the volunteers who helped set up and 

manage the concession table, distributed pizza in         

classrooms and provided support where it was needed.  

Cheers from parents, caretakers and school staff  made 

it a fun and memorable day for all. 

“Even if I don’t finish, we need others to continue. 
It’s got to keep going without me.” 

SPORTS DAY /TERRY FOX RUN 
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A belated better late than never... 
 

THANK YOU!!! 
On behalf of everyone at  

Mundy Road Elementary School PAC 
  

The Mundy Road PAC Fundraiser, FALCON NIGHT OUT (Pub Night), 
Held April 2016 raised: 

$ 2,299.13 
 

Special Recognition to those who sponsored us in this event. We are 
very thankful to have such wonderful support from our community.   

                

                

 


